
PROJECT UPDATE: I-70 Floyd Hill to Veterans Memorial Tunnels ("VMT").

With Propositions 109 and 110 not passing in November 2018, there is no 
identified construction funding for the project. The I-70 Floyd Hill to VMT 
Project is still a priority for CDOT. 

The new CDOT Executive Director, Shoshana Lew, has been appointed.  
She is being briefed on all CDOT projects (statewide) and evaluating next 
steps and funding options for Floyd Hill and other projects. 

The Proposed Action as recommended to date has not changed. To view 
the current Proposed Action and information to date, please visit the 
project website.

Key project design tasks, including geotechnical exploration, tunnel 
feasibility, and wildlife crossings, are still advancing. The Project Team 
is proceeding with documenting Existing Conditions for the 
Environmental Assessment. 

If you have questions, comments, or would like to schedule a small 
group meeting with CDOT, please e-mail 
cdot_floydhillproject@state.co.us or call (303) 512-4408.  

Para información en español, por favor contacte a 
cdot_floydhillproject@state.co.us.
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PROJECT INFORMATION: Updates will be posted to the project website when 
available as well as sent to the mailing list.  If you are not on the mailing list 
and would like to be, please visit the project website and enter your email 
address in the "Subscribe to our mailing list" box on the right hand side.

PROJECT WEBSITE: https://www.codot.gov/projects/i-70-floyd-hill-to-
veterans-memorial-tunnels-improvements 




